
The City of Auburn Invites Residents to Attend a... 

Public Meeting 
Wednesday, December 4th, 2019 

6:30PM-7:30PM 

Booker T. Washington Center 

23 Chapman Ave, Auburn, NY 13021 

WE WANT TO HEAR FROM YOU! 
TOPICS OF DISCUSSION:

The City of Auburn is looking for community input on distributing federal Community Development Block 

Grant funds to help low to moderate income city residents and areas. Please stop in to share your thoughts 

and ideas. There will also be an update on Miles-Lepak Permaculture Park Improvements. A little bit of your 

time will influence our community a lifetime. 

For more information: Office of Planning & Economic Development  

24 South Street, Auburn, NY 13021 | Phone: 315-255-4115 | E-Mail: rjensen@auburnny.gov  

All meeting locations are accessible. If you need a sign language interpreter or materials in an  alternate 

format, please contact the Planning Office 5 days in advance.  


